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From: The Stewards

To: Team Managers

 Bulletin No. 9

Date: 13 June 2024

The Stewards notify all competitors and officials of the following.
 
Further to the issue of Bulletin No. 3 and the reinstatement of the regulations regarding the Full Couse Yellow
procedure, the Stewards also reinstate the requirement in article 7.5.1 that any penalty that has to be served in the pit
lane may not be served if the track is under FCY.
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